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From: McGovern, Denise
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 1:30 PM
To: BOUKNIGHT, JUSTIN R
Cc: Shams, Mohamed
Subject: Summer RAI Response for LAR 14-07

The extension until March 13, 2015 is acceptable. 
 
Thanks, 
Denise 
 

Denise L. McGovern 
Senior Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of New Reactors 
301.415.0681 
 

From: BOUKNIGHT, JUSTIN R [mailto:JUSTIN.BOUKNIGHT@scana.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 12:26 PM 
To: McGovern, Denise 
Subject: RAI Response for LAR 14-07 
 
Denise, 
 
As previously discussed regarding the RAI for LAR 14-07 (eRAI Tracking No. 7749) dated January 13, 2015, we currently 
owe you a response by February 27, 2015.  Due to ongoing work on this and other matters, we request that our 
response date be extended to March 13, 2015.  Please let us know if you find this acceptable or would like to discuss 
further. 
 
Regards, 
Justin 
 
 
Justin Bouknight, PE 
Licensing Supervisor 
VC Summer Nuclear Station, Units 2 & 3 
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